
Dear Participant, 
 
Thank you for registering for the UMPIP webinar on July 31.   
 
We were delighted at the level of interest in this presentation. We are aware, however, that many of 
you were unable to join the live webinar due to capacity limits. We recognize your time is valuable and 
apologize for your inconvenience. 
 
We have resolved the capacity issues, so future quarterly webinars will be accessible to all registrants. 
We will also offer a special, make-up session to accommodate those who could not sign on yesterday.  
 
The webinar will be held Thursday, August 8 from 1:00 to 2:00 p.m., Central time. Register here. 
 
If you would prefer to view the content at your convenience, you can access a recording of yesterday’s 
session. 
 
We appreciate your interest in learning more about UMPIP. If you have any questions about the plan, 
please contact Wespath Customer Service at 1-800-851-2201.  
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Sincerely,  
Wespath Benefits and Investments 
 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6010678625888090893
https://www.wespath.org/retirement/umpip-webinar-video/
https://www.wespath.org/retirement/umpip-webinar-video/

